Hello, | am emailing you to express my concerns with the mental health and homeless shelter that is
being voted on. This is the location outside Foxfield off Fanshawe. | live in this neighbourhood and have
grandchildren who live here as well. This is by far not a smart idea. | don’t think this is going to be good
for home selling, good for young children, and even good for the people who you are trying to help. It is
such an odd place to put this shelter. There is nothing else surrounding the area in regards to aiding
these people. These people need help and | believe the city should do something to assist. However,
putting it outside of any neighbourhood, in any area of London, is not wise. The risk of drugs or needles
around children is a call for concern. The city should be addressing these issues. The shelter should not
be zoned here. Please address these concerns in your meeting.

E. Gawro



